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I oppose this bill because not only should a woman have her choice, access to safe 
healthcare, but the state should consider the finances.  The cost of abortion is 
significantly less than supporting a child for up to 18years with healthcare, food 
assistance, housing assistance and more. Since I believe in assisting those who need it
is important, I think forcing women who are already in financial crisis to pay out of 
pocket or have another child is wrong. This protects these women and the Maine 
taxpayers. 


